
VC Prof. Kosgey meets Uasin Gishu County officers over Cheptiret-Kesses Road

Vice Chancellor Prof. Isaac Kosgey on Thursday May 24, 2018 led a high-level Moi University delegation in a meeting with Uasin Gishu 
County officers led by County Secretary and Head of County Public Service Board Mr. Peter Leley. 
They discussed the poor state of Cheptiret-Moi University Road and expedition of its recarpeting.
Also high on the agenda of the meeting was the extension of street lighting from Kesses Health Centre to Cheboiywo Market through Moi 
University.
The discussion further delved into the construction of a matatu terminus at Talai Petrol Station.
A Memorandum of Understanding towards actualisation of the issues discussed will be signed on June 5, 2018 between Prof. Kosgey and 
Uasin Gishu County Governor H.E Jackson Mandago.
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